
FleetCor Awarded Speedway Commercial Fleet Card Contract

August 4, 2016

NORCROSS, Ga.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Aug. 4, 2016-- FleetCor Technologies, Inc. (NYSE:FLT), a leading global provider of fuel cards and workforce
payment products to businesses, announced today that it has signed an agreement to manage the commercial fuel card program for Speedway LLC
(Speedway). Under the terms of this new agreement, FleetCor Technologies will provide a variety of services in support of Speedway’s SuperFleet
program including transaction processing and overall program management later this year.

“We’re delighted to have been selected by Speedway to help bring new value to their customers and to grow their business with the SuperFleet
program,” said Ron Clarke, FleetCor’s Chairman and CEO. “This deal highlights the strength of our systems and customer management capabilities in
North America.”

“The interest and appeal of our commercial credit card offering has grown in concert with the growth of our retail network,” stated Tony Kenney,
president of Speedway. “We look forward to partnering with FleetCor in expanding the reach of our SuperFleet program.”

About FleetCor

FleetCor is a leading global provider of fuel cards and workforce payment products to businesses. FleetCor's payment programs enable businesses to
better control employee spending and provide card-accepting merchants with a high volume customer base that can increase their sales and customer
loyalty. FleetCor serves commercial accounts in North America, Latin America, Europe, and Australia/New Zealand. For more information, please
visit www.FLEETCOR.com.

About Speedway

Speedway LLC (Speedway), headquartered in Enon, Ohio, is the nation’s second largest company-owned and -operated convenience store chain with
approximately 2,770 stores located in 22 states. Speedway is a wholly owned subsidiary of Marathon Petroleum Corporation (NYSE:MPC). For further
information about Speedway, visit the company’s web site at http://www.speedway.com.

 

View source version on businesswire.com: http://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20160804006279/en/
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